FAASTeam presents:

10 Ways to make flying 10 times safer

Event Details
Join us at Truckee Tahoe Airport for another
opportunity to enhance your aviation knowledge Fri, Apr 19, 2024 at 17:30 PDT
and meet your local pilot community. CFl Philip Truckee Airport Terminal
Mandel will review some common ways pilots Community Room A
get themselves in trouble and systematically 10356 Airport Rd
discuss what we can do to mitigate those risks. Commumfy Room A
This event will be offered both live in Truckee and

remotely via Zoom. About The Speaker: Philip Truckee, CA
Mandel is an FAA Safety Team Lead
Representative and “WINGS Pro.” He is the L’

proud owner of a Thorp T-18 and was the 2020
and 2021 Portland area FAASTeam
Representative of the Year. Philip is also a
professional pianist, author and Expert in
Communication and Stress Management

Contact: LARRY DALE CHEEK
(775) 560 5919
larry.d.cheek@faa.gov
Select #: WP11129283

Hi there, FPM Larry CHEEK n/a

You are invited to a ZoomGov meeting.
When: Apr 19, 2024 05:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Register in advance for this meeting:
https://faavideo.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsduugqi8pHW_XwUpYpOk9ZrROyIR9xto


https://faavideo.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJIsduugqj8pHW_XwUpYpOk9ZrR0ylR9xto

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing
information about joining the meeting.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager

Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a prize. Go to
https://www.wingsindustry.com/WINGS-Sweepstakes for more info. Join us
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GA Safety/

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.faasafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all
participants. If you need alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as
soon as possible with the person in the “Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two
weeks is usually required to arrange services.



